
Staff Induction  

The Staff Development team regularly hosts induction to welcome new employees to SETU.  

Central Induction for All Staff 

Organised by the HR Learning Development team, induction brings together new employees 

from across the SETU community. With contributions from colleagues across the college, 

these sessions provide insights into SETU, sharing essential information and guidance on 

accessing key services during the early stages of your career. 

This induction is also a valuable chance to start building connections and friendships with 

fellow colleagues as you begin your journey in research, academic, professional, 

administrative, or technical roles at SETU.  

If you are a new member of staff at SETU, you will be contacted about the next scheduled 

induction date in due course.  

 


